
 
Lake County Workers  

Have Had Enough! 
 

Stand with us for strength as we tackle these tough issues so we can stay right 
here in Lake County! 

 

For far too long, County workers have settled for less than desirable wages because we love 
the community. We stay because many of us were raised here and we have deep roots, but 

that’s changing! Many departments have turnover issues which places extra burdens on all of 
us and these vacancies cost the County more money. We love our jobs and our community, 

but we are tired of substandard wages and being held back because we have tenure.  

 

Join us and demand that County leadership offer fair wage placements and recognizes those 
who have shown their loyalty and our longevity.  

 

When: Thursday February 16th 

Time: 4:35 pm 

Where: Lake County Courthouse 
 

 
Contact: Erik Skoog  

President Teamsters Local 320  

612-581-9873 

eskoog@teamsterslocal320.org 

 


